
22
nd

 May 2021 

Dear Parents,  

In the present scenario as per guideline received from education department on 22.05.21, it 

doesn’t seem possible for physical (regular)  classes up to August 2021.  

We know that from the last academic year students are in big loss in their learning process and 

overall development process. We at HMPS have planned and prepared to start online classes 

from the month of June 2021 (date will be notify soon) through Microsoft Team live classes.  

Before that we would like to share with you that we are under the process of promoting 

students to the next classes as per the Government instruction.  

Students of class UKG to 5 had been provided workbook from school and most of the students 

collected and submitted it in school, if your ward has not collected the workbook please 

contact school office (09am to 12noon, contact no.7296862737) with the protocol of Covid-19 

and collect and after completing it submit in school and for the students from class 6 to 9, we 

have organized online assessment and most of the students already submitted it. Assessment 

is available on school app for those students who fail to attend. Students are request to please 

do it urgently and also requesting parents to deposit the last year 2020-21 tuition fee through 

online or in bank, so that the promotion process can be completed. 

After completion of assessment or depositing fee, please inform on Whatsapp no 7690963428.  

Parents please note that only those students will be promoted to the next classes who have 

submitted their assessment and deposited their tuition fee for the academic session 2020-21.  

For the academic session 2021-22, the book list is available on school website 

www.holymotherbharatpur.org ( It is the same books which we were using from the last two 

years.)  
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